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Hello, the new bus timetable is very frustrating. As a working mother it’s impressively to rely 
on due to the infrequency times and the lack of bus stops in the city. My husband and I use 
to catch the bus everyday, to work and home. With the new times, we drive to the office 
and one will taxi home as otherwise we lose too much time which either impacts our work 
time or time with our daughter. We’re very disappointed. Randwick’s connection to the city 
was a driver for us to purchase our house. Please add more buses and reinstate the bus 
stops near circular quay. Thanks 


